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Linda Vista Extension of Stevens Creek Trail 
Now Open to the Public 

 
CUPERTINO, CA - The City of Cupertino is pleased to announce the opening of the Linda 
Vista extension of the Stevens Creek Trail, located between McClellan Road and Linda Vista 
Park. 
 
“The Cupertino City Council is dedicated to providing our community with a wide array of 
geographically diverse outdoor recreational options,” said Mayor Darcy Paul. “I'm very 
proud of our community members and the City for working together to bring the public this 
trail, which enhances the quality of life in Cupertino by offering the public another way to 
stay active and be out in nature.” 
 
The City Council approved a $595,500 budget for the trail in 2019. 
 
The pedestrian-only trail is approximately a third of a mile long and made of a mix of gravel, 
dirt, and asphalt. It is placed on a former access road located along the eastern edge of Deep 
Cliff Golf course. 
 
“This new segment of the Stevens Creek Trail is an exciting milestone in the expansion of the 
trail’s reach in Cupertino,” said Scott Trappe, president of the Friends of Stevens Creek Trail. 
“It also takes us one step closer to connecting the trail to Stevens Creek County Park and all 
its recreational opportunities. The Friends are grateful for the generous donation of land by 
the Lowenthal family and the support for trail development from the City of Cupertino.” 
 
The trail is open daily from dawn to dusk. 
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